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On Tuesday 22 June, our Woodstock Residential Care Home residents and staff held a baby shower for our Unit Manager

Sarah, who is leaving us for a little while to go and have her baby girl.

She had lots of beautiful outfits bought for the baby and our Cook Lynne made some lovely cupcakes for everyone to enjoy.

We made a 'mum's basket' for her, with lots of goodies in it for when she's had the baby (gin!) and we had a lovely nappy cake made

for her and the baby too.

We decorated our lounges with banners and balloons, all in pink! We all can't wait to have lots of cuddles with the new arrival and

to see Sarah again.

Wishing her all the best and sending her a big hug from everyone at Woodstock!

 


